

















176 VARIETES

fore, without devoting further consideration to this question of
definitions, the Committee decided to formulate its views on the
essential practical problems arising in this matter, and to propose
measures which should be taken.

Furthermore, the Committee considered that it was not its
task to proceed to a critical study of the national legislation rela-
ting to the right to privacy. In the Committee’s opinion it was
sufficient at present to take note of the efforts, already completed
with success, or in progress, in all Member States, towards solving
this problem.

Moreover, the Committee was unanimous in considering
that it would be appropriate to recommend to the Governments
of Member States that they should pursue their efforts towards
the protection of privacy. It considered, however, that it could
not yet usefully formulate such a recommendation until after the
European Committee on Legal Co-operation and the European
Committee on Crime Problems have expressed their opinion on
certain questions raised by their study on this subject.

The Committee of Experts on Human Rights completed this
part of its work at its meeting which took place from 5 to 9 October
1970 and it communicated its conclusions to the European Com-
mittee on Crime Problems and the Committee on Legal Co-opera-
tion.

9. The Sixth Conference of European Ministers of Justice,
organised by the Netherlands Government under the auspices of
the Council of Europe, met at the Hague from 26-28 May, 1970.
One of the subjects discussed by the Ministers was the protection
of privacy.

By Resolution No. 3, the Ministers emphasised the importance
of international action for this purpose and recommended that
the Council of Europe should treat this matter as one of priority;
they proposed that a symposium should be held of technicians
and jurists to define the problems which arise in the field of tele-
comunications and other technical fields in relation to the protec-
tion of privacy, with a view to outlining possible solutions. The
Committee of Ministers will be examining this proposal in the near
future.





















